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FROM THE PEN OF VICE 

CHANCELLOR 

It gives me immense pleasure that the department of Life Science is 

publishing its annual Newsletter “MicroLife”. The experienced teachers of 

the department of Life Science have put their efforts sincerely to groom 

their students not only to shine in the University but also in the outer 

world. The department has maintained the record of giving the best 

graduate to the University in the recent years. I congratulate the HOD 

Life Science Prof. C. C. Rath and all of the faculties of the department for 

their commitment and hard work. If everyone is moving forward together, 

then success takes care of itself.  I wish all my best wishes to the 

newsletter. 

Inspiring words from Chair Person  
P.G. Council 

I am delighted to announce that the Department of Life Sciences' 

newsletter, "MicroLife", is about to be published. I would like to take this 

opportunity to extend my congratulations and appreciation to Dr. C. C. 

Rath, Head of the Department of Life Science, and his team for their 

outstanding efforts. I hope that "MicroLife" will continue to flourish. 

Dr. Padmaja Mishra, 

Honourable VC, RDWU 

Dr. Sarita Supkar, 
C.P.G.C., RDWU 

From HoD’S Pen 

  

I am delighted to declare that the Department of Biological Sciences is 

publishing its bulletin "MicroLife", specifying the different activities 

and achievements of our students. The department endeavors and 

works hard to generate self-assured experts adapted to the present-

day work environment. As the head of the department, I would like 

to express my gratitude to all the personnel for their endless support 

and genuine efforts towards the department. I applaud all the 

members of the editorial team for effectively presenting this edition. 
Prof. C. C. Rath 

H.O.D Life Science 

 



   

 

 Departmental Updates 

 

 
 

   

 

         

  

National workshop at RDWU Science Society Function 

Swachh Bharat Abhiyan at University Visit to CIF Lab, OUAT 

Welcome ceremony 2018 
Food Stall by students in campus 

celebration 



   

 

Field Visit and Seminar  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

KIIT Conference 

Visit to CIFA 

Visit to Odisha Conclave 

Farewell 2018 



   

 

            Achievements 

   

Anwesha Behera receiving award 

in Science society programme 

 



   

 

A Struggle Worth Remembering 

"I have marvelled at how Smt. 

Rama Devi and her girls have 

discharged themselves during the tour, 

which was undoubtedly pleasant and 

easy, had undoubtedly its trials. But 

these ladies have not known what 

fatigue is? Nowhere have I seen 

anything quite like what Smt. Rama 

Devi and her little band have been 

found to do so gracefully and so 

naturally. They have never needed or 

claimed any special privilege. Rama 

had quite a different perspective 

towards life. Seeing the hardship of 

the common men, she was driven by 

only one motive-to give selfless 

support and service to these people. - 

 

A tribute to Rama devi 

“Mahatma Gandhi” 

 


